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Put a Freeze on Winter Fires

The United State Fire Administration (USFA) and National Fire Protection Association (NFPA) are working together
to remind everyone that home fires are more prevalent in winter than in any other season. This is due in part to an
increase in cooking and heating fires. Holiday decorations and winter storms that can interrupt electrical service
and cause people to turn to alternative heating sources also contribute to the increased risk of fire in winter. Winter
fires can be prevented! Learn more about maintaining a fire-safe home this winter season at USFA's website.

Source URL (retrieved on 03/05/2015 - 10:44am): http://www.ci.oswego.or.us/fire/put-freeze-winter-fires

Page 1 of 1


http://www.usfa.fema.gov/
http://www.nfpa.org/categoryList.asp?categoryID=1491&URL=Safety%20Information
http://www.usfa.fema.gov/
http://www.ci.oswego.or.us/fire/put-freeze-winter-fires

